Jennifer Brock

From: Jeanann Dawson

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:51 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: FW:

Please refund building fees and land use fees ©

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: Amanda Parker <amandap.sefr@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:41 AM

To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>
Subject:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hey Jeanann

[ need to cancel a permit BRES2108-0016
62 Angel Oak Dr
Customer no longer wants the work done.

Thanks

Amanda Parker

Call Center Representative

Southeast Foundation and Crawlspace Repair
Protecting Your American Dream




